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INTERSCHOLASTIC ATHLETICS 

  

 
Statement of Policy: 

The purpose of interscholastic athletics is to promote healthy lifestyles for our students, teach lessons 

learned from hard work and dedication, as well as to allow students to experience losing with dignity and 

winning with class. 

  

The school board, in conjunction with the superintendent and building administration, will offer an 

interscholastic athletic program that enhances the academic programs of the schools.  Taking into 

consideration budgetary restrictions, student demand, and available playing space, the program will 

encourage as many students as possible to participate.  

  

Participation in interscholastic athletics is governed by statewide or local associations developed and run 

for that purpose.  For high school athletics, this will generally be the New Hampshire Interscholastic 

Athletic Association.  For middle school competition, this will generally be the Tri-County League.  All 

student athletes must maintain eligibility based on the rules of those organizations.   

  

All student athletes must also maintain eligibility based on the requirements of the school as established 

by administration at each level.  These will generally follow those of the governing bodies, with building 

administration empowered to enforce policies that promote safety among student-athletes for conduct 

during and after school and team hours.  School administrators may also develop, publish, and hold 

students to higher academic standards than the governing bodies require.  

 
 

 

Related: 

See also:   Policy IHBG-R, IJOC-R 
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